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The state has no business telling parents or teachers what and how to teach. There 

is too much place given to those who have mental disorders, not knowing what a 

woman is. Too much gross sex stuff is being pushed. This is abuse of children. This 

needs to stop NOW! Parents are the ones to teach their children morals not the state! 

YOU DO NOT GET CONTROL OF OUR CHILDREN!  


